Name:

## Boston Tea Party Text One

The Boston Tea Party was a big deal in American history that happened on December 16, 1773. It was a protest against the British government's Tea Act, which put high taxes on tea brought to the American colonies.

At the time, the American colonists were mad at the British government and its unfair taxes. They thought they should be able to make their own decisions and have control over their own taxes. The Tea Act showed that the British were still in control and treating the colonists unfairly.

During the Boston Tea Party, a group of colonists called the Sons of Liberty got on three British ships in the Boston Harbor.



Throwing the taxed tea into Boston Harbor by John Cassell

They pretended to be Native Americans so no one would recognize them.

The colonists then threw chests of tea into the harbor, which was worth around \$1 million today. This showed the British government that the colonists were not happy and made them want to keep fighting for their rights.

The Boston Tea Party caused more problems between the American colonies and the British government. It eventually helped start the American Revolution. The event showed that the colonists were determined to fight for their rights and freedom.

Today, we remember the Boston Tea Party as an important moment in American history. It reminds us of the power of peaceful protests and the struggle for independence. The Boston Tea Party is a part of our nation's past that we should always honor and respect.

Let's never forget the brave actions of those who fought for our freedoms. The Boston Tea Party will always be an important part of our history.

Name:

## Boston Tea Party Text Two

The Boston Tea Party was an important event in American history that happened on December 16, 1773. Back then, the American colonies were ruled by Britain, and the people in those colonies didn't have a say in the laws that affected them.

One of the laws Britain made was the Tea Act, which allowed a big British tea company to sell tea directly to the colonies without paying high taxes. This made the tea from Britain cheaper than tea from anywhere else. But many colonists were upset because they felt this was unfair. They didn't like that the British government was making decisions without asking for their opinion.



Throwing the taxed tea into Boston Harbor by John Cassell

In Boston, a group called the Sons of

Liberty decided to take a stand. Disguised as Native Americans, they boarded British ships that were carrying tea and threw the tea chests into the harbor. They did this to protest the Tea Act and the unfair taxes imposed by the British government. This act of protest became known as the Boston Tea Party.

The Boston Tea Party was a way for the colonists to show that they didn't agree with the unfair laws and taxes imposed by Britain. It was a way for them to say, "We want to have a say in the laws that affect us!"

This event was one of the important moments that led to the American Revolution, where the colonies fought for their freedom and eventually became the United States of America.

## The Boston Tea Party

1. When did the Boston Tea Party take place?

2. What was the purpose of the Boston Tea Party?

a) To protest against high taxes on tea

b) To celebrate American independence

c) To honor the Sons of Liberty

d) To establish control over the Boston Harbor

3. Which question can be answered by using text 1, but not text 2?

- a) What was the value of the tea dumped in the harbor?
- b) When did the Boston Tea Party take place?
- c) What was the name of the act that angered the colonists?
- 4. Which question can be answered by using text 2, but not text 1?
- a) When did the Boston Tea Party take place?
- b) How did the colonists disguise themselves when they threw the tea in the harbor?
- c) How many chests of tea were dumped in the harbor?